
 Our PTA would like our pupils to join them for a FRIGHTFULLY 

good time at 

ST FRANCIS’ PS 

“HAUNTED   HALL” 

where there will be Spooky music, games, a 

few little tricks… and treats, this Friday! 

  Spooky costumes welcome. 

There is NO charge for this event.  If you would like to make a small donation of £1 

towards the running costs it would be appreciated but it is NOT required. 

                                                                                                      

St. Francis PTA 

 


